
Have your 
 voice heard!

Ancaster High / Dundas Valley  
Secondary School Boundary Review 

Public Meeting for Ancaster High, Dundas Valley Secondary School
 
Public Meeting for Ancaster High, Dundas Valley Secondary School and associated elementary schools whose 
students are in English classes.

At the October 30, 2017, Board meeting, Trustees approved starting a boundary review to align the secondary 
school boundaries with the already approved elementary boundaries for the 2018/2019 school year.

Your voice is important so that HWDSB Trustees know how the final recommendation will affect students and 
families.

Your voice is important so that HWDSB Trustees know how the final recommendation will affect students and families.

Please join us on:  

Thursday, November 30, 2017 at 6 p.m.
Dundas Valley Secondary School
310 Governor’s Road, Dundas

This is your opportunity to hear: 

•	 The recommendation of a new boundary
•	 Have your questions answered 
•	 Provide your input in the to proposed boundary


